
 Harlan Christian School !  
17108 St. Rd. 37 
Harlan, IN 46743 

!
Dear Parents, 

For 2020-2021 school year, HCS will be experiencing some 
changes in regards to schooling as all schools have been impacted 
by COVID-19.  We will be continuing to release information 
throughout the summer in preparation for the upcoming year.  
However, here is a list of things to consider for students as they 
return to school: 

1)Make sure your students are informed about proper 
handwashing techniques. 

2)Discuss the importance of avoiding unnecessary physical 
contact with other students and staff.  

3)Make sure younger students know how to properly open 
lunchboxes and containers to access food and drinks. 

a.For example, Capri-Suns can be hard to properly 
access, so reviewing how to use would be beneficial. 

4)Downloading a web-meeting platform, specifically Zoom, 
in preparation for any remote learning that may need to 
take place. 

5)Reviewing student handbook for any additional 
information. 

!
Sincerely, 



 Harlan Christian School !  
17108 St. Rd. 37 
Harlan, IN 46743 

Josh Burton  


